
 

 

 

NOTICE CONCERNING COVID-19 

 

We are committed to doing our part to protect the health of our employees, our 

clients and their families.  

 

For the remainder of the month of March, all client interactions will be done 

remotely. We will be available on the phone or electronically without interruption, 

at all times.  

 

If you prefer an in-person meeting, please call and we will arrange a place and time 

to meet with you.  

 

Please email any attorney at DWPM to schedule a consultation. 

 

Thank you, 

 

W. Garth Janes, Managing Partner  

wgjanes@dwpm.com 

https://dwpm.com/members/
mailto:wgjanes@dwpm.com

